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FROM DANIEL ’S  DEN  
 

FLASHBACK! 
 

Featured here is my first “From Daniel’s Den” 
article from November 1984. Since that article, 
I have written over 1800 weekly articles. These 
articles have been an important way for me to 
connect: sometimes to teach, sometimes to 
inspire, sometimes to inform, and always to 
encourage. When I wrote this article, no one 
had a cell phone, no one had an iPad, and 
only a handful of people had a computer. 
One thing that has remained constant is my 
love for Jesus Christ and for this church. 
 

The best is yet to be!  - Dan 

Dan Cooper 
Connections Minister 

GRAD CELEBRATION LUNCHEON  
 

Sunday, June 13  
Here at Pitman Road in the FLC 
 

Join us as we celebrate all 2021 
high school and college graduates! 
 

We will be recognizing and honoring these grads 
after the sermon, before the closing prayer.  
 

After service, everyone is welcomed to join the 

graduates and their families in the Family Life 
Center for a light lunch of hoagies, fruit salad, 
and cake. 
 

We are so proud of our grads and all of the hard 
work they have put into their accomplishments! 

“BRING A FRIEND” DAY  
 

Sunday, June 27  
Here at Pitman Road 

 

Join us, and bring a friend for Bible class, 
worship, and a fellowship meal following service! 
 

We will be honoring all those in the medical field, 
as well as other first responders.  
 

The church will provide burgers, hotdogs, potato 

salad, baked beans, chips, and drinks. If you are 
a member, please bring a finger food or side. 
 

Please let those being honored as well as all of 
our guests to be served first in line. 
 

More information to come! 
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A L L  A R E  W E L C O M E .  C O M E  A S  Y O U  A R E .  
S U N D A Y ,  J U N E  2 7  @  6 P M  

H E R E  A T  P I T M A N  R O A D   

FAMILY PROMISE  
 

Our next Host Week is Sunday, 
July 11 through Saturday, July 17! 
 

We are in need of one shopper 
and a cook for each night. 
 

Please contact John Ashton, our 
coordinator, at 609-214-8522 or 
jashton834@comcast.net if you are 

able to help! 

MEMORIAL SERVICE  
 

Dear church family, I thank you for 

your sincere support through cards 
and messages at the passing of 
my mother, Mary (Polly) Schneider, 
on April 3, 2021.  
 

A memorial service will take place TODAY, June 

6 at 2:00 PM at Huff and Lakjer Funeral 
Home, 701 Derstine Avenue, Lansdale, PA.  
 

The memorial service will also be live streamed 
on YouTube at https://youtu.be/PGHMskm9A9w 
 

- Jay Schneider 

MANY THANKS 
 

Thank you to all who 

purchased items for Crystal 
and her daughter, who recently graduated from 
Family Promise. Your generosity is deeply 
appreciated!  - John Ashton 

IN  LOVING MEMORY  
 

Glenn T. Ziegler, father of 

Melody Davis, went on to his 
reward on May 17, 2021. Glenn 
was greatly respected by his 
community and loved by his 
family. All who knew him were 
blessed by his kind and 

generous spirit. We send our hugs, love, and 

prayers to his wife, Beverly, Melody & Tim, Toria & 
Nate, Logan & Adyson, Cassidy, and the rest of 
the family and friends who knew and loved him.   

SENIOR HIGH 2  
 

Sat., June 26 - Sat., July 3 
 

For campers who have completed 

11th and 12th grade. This week is 
all about being challenged by Gods Word and 
experiencing His presence and truth during small 
group studies and more personal time. You'll 
discuss both the benefits and responsibilities of 
the Christian walk which will prepare you for the 

future. $325 per week (plus a $4 processing fee). 

CAN YOU HELP?  
 

This Summer quarter starts 

TODAY, June 6. Teachers will 
be traveling, moving college 

students, and volunteering at camp in June, 
July, and August. The children's ministry is 
looking for substitute cradle roll, preschool, and 

elementary teachers to help this summer on 
Sunday mornings from 9:00- 9:45. Curriculum is 

provided. This is a great opportunity for college 
students to serve while home on break.  
Please let Robin Steward know how you can 
help at 856-264-9003. Thank you!  



Min i s ter s  

Joey Peacher, Preaching Minister ......... jpeacher@cochrist.org 
 .................................................................................... 979-599-4590 

Dan Cooper, Connections Minister ......... dcooper@cochrist.org 
 .................................................................................... 856-589-4197 

Off ice Staf f  

Dottie Grillo ................................................... dgrillo@cochrist.org 

Katelyn Ikeorha ...................................... kikeorha@cochrist.org 

E lders  

Mike Broyles ...................................... mbroyles777@gmail.com 

Dan Cooper ............................................ dcooper@cochrist.org 

Brian Holden .................................... bcholden94@hotmail.com 

Garth Hutchinson .....................................................609-414-2606 

 ........................................................ grth.hutchinson@gmail.com 

Andy Mychajlowycz ........................ andymych@hotmail.com 

John Peoples ............................................................609-617-7451 

Dave Perine .................................. davidt.perine@comcast.net 

MOTHER’S  DAY BLESS INGS  
 

This Mother’s Day, Sunday, May 9, our leadership prayed over and blessed the families who have 
welcomed new babies since last Mother’s Day. These families each committed to raise their children to 
know Jesus. Children and families are so precious to God, and so they are to us!  
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